
Home School Diary 
 
We’ve had a week full of different topics this week. We had odd sock 

day on Monday and discussed Anti-Bullying using the ‘One Kind Word’ 

theme. The children were very good at saying kind things to each other. 

We of course have this ethos all of the time at Christopher Pickering, 

so the children were used to being kind.  
 

On Tuesday we went for our autumn walk and practised 

crossing the road for Road Safety Week. All the children 

were really good at remembering the ‘Stop, Look, Listen’ 

rules when crossing. Well done to them all. 

 

On Wednesday we became scientists and looked at the 
autumn things we found on our walk, as well as the leaves 

that the children brought into school. We discussed the 

different signs of autumn. The children had some amazing 

ideas.  

 

On Thursday we remembered everything we’d been talking about this 

week. The children could recall the facts well. 
 

Then of course, on Friday we did work connected to Children in Need 

and Pudsey bear.    

 

The children are still working hard in Phonics, and we have 

just finished learning all about number 4 in maths. We also 

learnt an autumn poem in English.  

 
 

Next week we will be starting a brand-new topic. I’ll leave it to the 

children to tell you on Monday. 

 

For our home task this weekend we’d like you to see 

if you can do some baking as a family. You could 

ask you children to help with the weighing and ask 
them about the numbers when getting ingredients 

they need and the numbers on the scales.  We also 

started voting for our story time book at school to 

help the children begin to understand British values. 

Perhaps you could have a vote at home, maybe when 

choosing what to watch or what to eat for dinner.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 
  


